Dear First Baptist Church of Auburn,

We have received word from Placer County that all residents are required to shelter in place (https://www.sacbee.com/news/coronavirus/article241352006.html). With that announcement, we feel it is necessary to honor our civil authorities and cancel our Sunday morning service to the public. We will plan to Livestream our service, and that will start at 10:15 am as normal. You can click on the link and watch it from the comfort of your home. Feel free to share this link with anyone you would like.

Livestream Link: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCRj2U 6CZGzSIdyx6ZjfKw



Coronavirus update: Placer County directs residents 'stay home' | The Sacramento Bee

Placer County issued a directive for residents to stay at home except to engage in "essential activities" Thursday, amid a growing effort by counties across the region to slow the spread of ...

www.sacbee.com

Additionally, please continue to pray for our community as I am sure many will be afraid. Commit these things to the Lord in prayer so that you will not become anxious and He will give you peace (Prov 3:5-6; Phil 4:6-7).

In Christ,

Stuart Fraser
Pastor/Teacher
First Baptist Church of Auburn